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What we observed is that the berm was not constructed according to the diagram that KLJ provided. 

In my opinion it appears that water would run along the edge of the flowers/shrubs that were 

planted and around the last rock check near the lake. There is a small berm closer to the lake that 

was constructed after the rock check but it doesn’t appear that it will be very beneficial in diverting 

the water. 

 


